
This is to notify for the general information of all concerned that Mahishadal Girls' College is

organizing a special awareness session on the topic "Financial Literacy and Money Management", to

be conducted by the Securities and Exchange Board of lndia (SEBI).

The session is exclusiveiy arranged for Teaching Staff, Non-Teaching Staff, and Students. Ail students,

teaching staff (Whole Time, SACT, and Guest), and non-teaching staff (Whole Time and Casual) are

hereby requested to attend the programme positively"

This programme will offer valuable insights into personal finance and effective money management,

and is expected to be highly beneficial for all participants. Registration is currently ongoing.

The sessions will be conducted via the Zoom platform through the following link:

https://us06web.zoom.us/meetin g/resister/D0mVqxJsQYGwvX vSsdGtw

After registration, you will receive a confirmation email on your respective email lD

Session Details:
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Date: 20th June 2025

Time:01:00 P.M. to 02.00 P.M.

Note: Please join 5 minutes before 2:00 PM.

REG}STRATION LINK $OR STUDENTS:

httos://us06web.zoom.us/meetine/r register/ ueZWM B RRlq BkR6Tbod OLe

After registration, you will receive a confirmation email on your respective email lD

Session Details:

Venue: Room No. RG-L

Date: 20th June 2025

Time: 02:15 P.M. to 03.15 P.M.

Note: Please join 5 minutes before 02:15 PM.

All are requested to complete the registration at the earliest and ensure th participation.
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Dr. Mausumi dh
Principal & Secretary

Mahishadal Girls' College

Notice No. 171 Date:19.06.2025

Special Session on "Financial Literacv and Monev Management"
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